From: bgcarr@finestplanet.com

**Sent:** Friday, April 9, 2010 6:13 PM **To:** secretary <a href="mailto:secretary@CFTC.gov">secretary@CFTC.gov</a>

**Subject:** Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

gaile carr 1821 eddy dr mtshasta, CA 96067-9617

April 9, 2010

**CFTC Comments** 

Dear CFTC Comments:

I encourage the CFTC to adopt the Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits before volatile fuel prices further harm the country's already weakened economy.

Sincerely,

gaile carr 530-926-4923